Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Lancaster Boys School   
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

Could you please supply me with accounts for The Lancaster Boys School and information which details the funding issues/deficit faced by it. 

Where possible can you highlight what year the deficit started and if this rolled over.

Can you supply me with any letters/emails/or other correspondence between the school and the council which discussed the funding issues/deficit. These should include who the correspondents were and the date.

Answer:
Please see attached, the relevant documents in relation to your above request.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

